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August 20, 1982

Docket: STN 50-482

Kansas Gas and Electric Company
ATTH: Glenn L. Koester

Vice President - Neclea'r
Post Office Box 208
Wichita, Kcnsas 67201

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed your letter of August 9,1982, (serial KMLNRC 82-231)
concerning the Wolf Creek Pipe Cleanlines: Program.

Your letter indicates that your continuing QC surveillance programs (both
the constructor's and Kansas Gas and Electric Company's) will be used to
assure that these program modifications are effective in mintaining
acceptable pipe cleanliness. On this basis, we have no questions concerning
your proposed changes in method.

.

Sincerely,

"O rt n' -* e ! S:qned be

W. C. S D D LE"

W. C. Seidle, Chief,

' Reactor Project Branch 2
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